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Citawa April 28th, 1909

In reply to your letter of the 23rd inst

No.481926 T.G.I. I beg to inform you that permission

has been granted to the 18nadian Pacifie Railway Co.

to lay and maintain a pipe line in the Piegan Indian

Reserve st Brocket Station,Alberta, as shown on the

plan accompanying your said letter. There has been

o grant made of land for right of way.
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